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To the Zoning Board, 

 

I was very happy to see HCA's proposal for a 43-unit affordable housing project on 

Sunnyside ave. The location is conveniently near green space, shops, and the 87 bus stop 

making it a great place to live. I live in East Arlington and would welcome more neighbors 

nearby. It's especially encouraging to see more affordable housing being built, as it is so 

desperately needed throughout the state. I hope you will follow the lead of the select board 

and approve this project.    

 

Respectfully, 

 

Judith Garber 

Arlington resident & town meeting member, P4 

 

-- 

Judith Garber 

973-943-8402 

Judithegarber@gmail.com 
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